

8 March 2019

Australia Post Attention Pauline Davis Via email: pauline.davis@auspost.com.au 65 Rankin Street PO Box 154 MAREEBA QLD 4880

P: 1300 308 461 F: 07 4092 3323

W: www.msc.qld.gov.au E: info@msc.qld.gov.au

Council Ref: GVT-LIA-REL pf:kb

Your Ref:

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing on behalf of the Mt Molloy and Julatten community.

The postal service is a very important one for this community and we urge that it be maintained.

The premises at 14 Main Street Mt Molloy has been the site of the Post Office for many years, anecdotally over 100 years. Given its location, availability of parking etc it is in our opinion that this is the ideal site and we would be supportive of your contractor operating from this premises.

Yours faithfully

TOM GILMORE MAYOR